

## Status Report

### ICANN DSSA Working Group

Date	Number	Problems:					Milestones
		Review & Approval?	Resources?	Missed Targets?	Technical Problems?	Scope Changes?	
1-May-11		Reports start -- see earlier reports for status details					
25-Aug-12	58	n	n	n	n	y	
1-Sep-12	59	n	n	n	n	n	
8-Sep-12	60	n	n	n	n	n	
15-Sep-12	61	n	n	n	n	n	
22-Sep-12	62	n	n	n	n	n	
29-Sep-12	63	n	n	n	n	n	
6-Oct-12	64	n	n	n	n	n	
13-Oct-12							Travel to Toronto
20-Oct-12	65	n	n	n	n	n	Toronto meeting complete
27-Oct-12							
3-Nov-12							
10-Nov-12	66	y	n	n	n	n	
17-Nov-12							
24-Nov-12	67	n	n	n	n	n	
1-Dec-12	68	n	n	n	n	n	Review public comments and determine what to do
		"on hold" period -- between now and Beijing meeting, while Board DNS risk management consultants complete their work					
9-Mar-13	69	n	n	n	n	n	Determine status and next-steps prior to Beijing
16-Mar-13	70	y	n	y	n	n	
23-Mar-13							
30-Mar-13							

### Accomplishments this period

#### DSSA

No meeting -- consultants report has not been released for review

#### DSSA Ops Group

No meeting -- consultants report has not been released for review

### Plans for next period

#### DSSA

No "general" meeting planned for this week -- we MAY meet next week, pending Ops-group discussion

#### DSSA Ops group

No meeting - consultants report has not been released for review

### Issues and concerns

We have not received DNSRMF consulting report and thus have nothing to review or comment on as was our plan. We will remain in "suspended" mode until we either get a copy of their draft, or find ourselves in Beijing.